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Rep. Davis on New Elections Law

TALLAHASSEE, Fla. - Following the Governor signing SB 524 today,
Representative Tracie Davis (D-Jacksonville) issued the following statement:

“DeSantis’ so-called election reform legislation is a continued attack by the
Republican Party to generate public distrust in the integrity of our elections. The bill
is unnecessary and a waste of taxpayer funds. To criminalize and penalize people for
conducting voter registration and returning voted ballots simply has no merit. The
funds necessary to implement this politically-motivated bill would better serve the
people of Florida if they were used to support our County Supervisors of Elections in
educating voters while conducting fair, accurate, and accessible elections.”
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